
 

 

16th November 2015 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Old Buckenham High School Ofsted Report 

 

As you will be aware, the School received a Section 5 Ofsted Inspection on 

Wednesday 7th October and Thursday 8th October 2015. We have now received the 

final Inspection Report and I am delighted and very proud to inform you that our 

School was judged to be a ‘Good’ School by Ofsted. 

 

I have attached a copy of the final Inspection Report to this letter for your information. 

The Report will also be available on the Ofsted website from Thursday 19th November. 

 

Securing the judgment of ‘Good’ for our School is a testament to the hard work and 

commitment of our students, staff, and governors over the past two years. I would 

also like to personally thank the parents/carers and local community who have 

supported the School in the significant improvements that we have made. 

 

Going forwards, it is imperative that as a School we continue to work hard and strive 

to successfully address the areas identified in the report that still require further 

improvement. It is the aim of the School and the governors to be an ‘Outstanding’ 

School and this judgment is a significant step towards Old Buckenham High School 

achieving this in the future. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Mr. A Whiles 

Headteacher 

 


